
Nikhil Prabhu
Civic 1 

Station Road
13 February 2020

  Our ref: 5484611

 
Dear Nikhil Prabhu,
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 24 January 2020 concerning 
We would like to know about the Fostering contracts awarded by the Council. 
 
This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Harrow Council. I have 
detailed below the information that is being released to you. 

Your Request

1) Could you please name all the Councils listed in the contract (if part of a 
Consortia)? 

Harrow accesses the West London Alliance’s Dynamic Purchasing System 
(DPV) for Independent Fostering Agency Services, which is led by the London 
Borough of Barnet. The DPV is open to all local authorities in England & 
Wales.

2) What we need are who are on the awarded list - for the various Tiers - and the 
value for each provider? 

Please see attachment.

3) Any public link where we may view information on this contract as & when it is 
updated?

You can find information regarding this DPV by registering on the WLA portal 
https://wla.esourcingportal.com/ 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me on x2627 or 
eisha.jangda@harrow.gov.uk.
 
If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, 
you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:
 
Peter Singh
Harrow Council 
Civic Centre,
Station Road

https://wla.esourcingportal.com/


Harrow
HA1 2XF

Email: Peter.Singh@harrow.gov.uk
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a 
right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:
 
The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
  
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain
 
There is no charge for making an appeal.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
Eisha Jangda 
Complaints & FOI Officer 
Complaints (Children & Adults) 
x2627 
eisha.jangda@harrow.gov.uk

http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

